
To: Board of Trustees

From: Susan Bryan, Chief Financial Officer

Subject: Deliberation and Possible Action to Set the Board Meeting Date for Public Hearing 
on 2025-26 Budget and Proposed Tax Rate

Date: August 11, 2025

In accordance with the current Truth-In-Taxation for the 2025 Tax Year, the Board of Trustees 
must set the date that they will hold their public meeting to discuss the proposed budget and 
proposed tax rate.

The administration is recommending the following date:

That the “Public Meeting” for the purpose of discussing the proposed budget and 
proposed tax rate be held Thursday, August 28th, 2025 at 5:15 P.M., at a special 
meeting.

Recommendation
I recommend setting the date for the public hearing on the proposed budget and proposed tax rate 
for Thursday, August 28, 2025.


